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Dear	and	bereaved	editorial	staff	of	the	Romanian	Courier,	
	
On	behalf	of	the	staff	of	the	Romanian	Embassy	in	Stockholm	and	my	staff,	I	have	the	
mission	sad	to	convey	to	the	bereaved	family,	colleagues	and	friends	of	the	publication	
Curierul	Românesc	our	sincere	condolences	on	the	occasion	of	the	passing	of	Silvia	
Viorica	Constantinescu.	
I	had	the	honor	and	pleasure	of	personally	meeting	Mrs.	Silvia	Viorica	Constantinescu	
with	the	occasion	of	my	previous	mandate	in	Stockholm	and	I	know	that	he	was	a	heard	
and	respected	voice	in	the	Romanian	community	in	Sweden	and	in	the	diaspora,	that	it	
contributed	in	an	important	way	to	promoting	the	Romanian	language,	culture	and	
spirituality	in	the	Scandinavian	space	and	represented	for	many	an	ethical	and	moral	
landmark,	of	high	journalistic	professionalism.		
I	was	impressed	with	its	quality	humane,	by	his	sharp	pen,	as	well	as	by	the	exemplary	
manner	in	which	he	felt	he	had	to	defend	The	truth.	
Rest	in	Peace	and	Light!	
Sincerely,	
 

 


